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PRESS RELEASE  
 

 

Port Orchard Missing Person 
 
Port Orchard police search for woman missing since Saturday. 
 
Port Orchard, WA. May 25th, 2020 
 
On Saturday, May 23rd, 2020, Sheila M. Wegner was visiting the City of 
Port Orchard with family when she chose to run into the woods in the 
area of Bay St. and Port Orchard Blvd. Officers from the Port Orchard 
Police Department immediately searched the woods without locating Ms. 
Wegner. 
 
On Sunday, May 24th, 2020, officers from the Port Orchard Police Department and deputies 
from the Kitsap County Sheriff’s Office Search and Rescue searched several areas on foot and 
with K9 tracking teams. Unfortunately, Ms. Wegner was still not located. 
 
It remains unknown why Ms. Wegner went missing but police do not believe there is foul play 
involved or any risk to the community. 
 
Ms. Wegner is fifty-four years old, 5’04, 100 pounds, with brown eyes and long grey/brown 
hair. She was last seen wearing a blue jacket and long pants. 
 
If members of the public have any information regarding her current location, or any additional 
information that may assist police with contacting Ms. Wegner, please call 911 or (360) 308-
5400 and reference case number D20-001132. 
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